
My name is Laura Adams, I reside in Sherwood, Oregon. 

 

I fully support SB 649.  

 

Over the last year, I have been making much better decisions when it comes to my health. I am fully 

informed as to what I eat and what medications I take. Every patient who gets a prescription drug from 

the pharmacy gets a print out on the information about the medicine. Vaccines are no different. As a 

patient and mother, I think it is imperative that doctors hand a packet out to their patients as this is a 

medical procedure. This will ensure Oregonians are able to make an informed decision alongside their 

doctor. 

 

I support SB 649 and informed consent. 

 

Laura Adams 

 


